
 

 

Thursday, June 4, 2020 

  

Good Morning, Friends. 

  

You either have or will receive a letter from  the council chair sharing about the resumption of in 

person worship for those who are desiring to come for a live service with be this Sunday June 7, 

2020, at 9 am 11 am.    The service at 11:00 will be live streamed to Facebook.  We would 

stream to you tube but our internet bandwidth is barely able to transmit to one, but we will put a 

copy of the service there as soon as we can.   We have checked and are told that we have the 

fastest speed we can obtain for this location.  I am sorry but this is what we are dealing with and 

working through.  The good news is that we will continue to offer a livestream each week of the 

service for those who are not present in person.  Let me explain the position of your church:  For 

those of you who are older and have health issues which cause you to be concerned to get around 

anyone yet, regardless of the distancing, then we want you to stay home and watch on video.  We 

really don’ t want you to feel obligated to attend in person if you do not feel as safe as when you 

go to the grocery store or restaurant.  I realize that several of you have not left your house in a 

couple of months and I know that you may want to wait a little longer to leave the house and that 

is perfectly understandable and that is what you should do.  Several others are in long term care 

and have not been able to leave for many weeks and we are thinking of you in this time as well.  

Please let us know if you need help with the reception of the services and we will do our best to 

help.   This will be a “soft”  regathering to work out the details how we can be the best stewards 

possible with your facility and your health. It will be a shorter service, 35 minutes or so in 

length, as we will not be passing the offering plate, meeting and greeting or singing out loud to 

better protect each one here.    But don’ t worry,  it will get longer when everything opens up into 

the next phase and we get more back to normal.   

          May God bless you as you go through the decisions which affect your lives.  You are in 

our prayers for your health and well being.       

  

Bro. Billy 

 

 


